
[Topics] A portion of the sales of Fuji Hakone Pass was donated 

 for Mt. Fuji environmental conservation. 

 

On June 28, 2024, Odakyu Electric Railway Co., Ltd. and FUJI KYUKO CO., LTD. donated 

a portion of the Fuji Hakone Pass sales to Shizuoka Prefecture and Fujiyoshida City in 

Yamanashi Prefecture, in efforts to support environmental conservation of Mt. Fuji. 

We donated 10 yen for every "Fuji Hakone Pass" adult pass sold and 5 yen for every child pass 

sold to Shizuoka Prefecture and Fujiyoshida City, respectively. 

The total amount of the donation was ￥416,300 this time. 

We will continue to donate a portion of these sales as an annual initiative to contribute to 

environmental conservation of Mt. Fuji and the creation of a sustainable tourist destination. 
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